DEC 1 4 2020

December 7, 2020

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Dear Director,

This letter pertains to case #2020-00290. For nearly # years we have been on a septic system with rates ranging from \$12.50 to \$15.00 per month. The proposed increase to \$96.14 per month is excessive. The estimate investment of \$324,000.00 to bring it to what it is supposed to be, is also excessive. The reasons for the improvements do not make sense. If the condition of the system is so bad, where were the state inspectors?

We have a contract which states that the owner would take care of all maintenance and abide by the state regulations. If that has not been done, then the expense should be paid by the owner, Ralph Waldrop. It was his responsibility to keep up the system and that is what we all paid for. Please help us with the situation and relieve our subdivision from this egregious burden.

T. hanhe

Elton wayer malone Joy Malone

16 MITCHE CL DR

MAYFIELD, KY 42066